
 

Page 1 of 1 

Mark Hill 
Regulatory Compliance Engineer 
Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company 
 
mhill@hpe.com 
+1 408 8070476 Office 

6280 America Center Drive 
San Jose, CA 95002 
USA 
 
arubanetworks.com 
 

 Date:  18-Nov-2023 
 
 

FCC SDR Class III Change Cover Letter 
 
 
Federal Communication Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Request for Class III Permissive Change  
FCC ID: Q9DAPEX058457 
Pursuant to CFR § 2.1043, Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company hereby requests a Class III 
Permissive Change for its application with FCC ID: Q9DAPEX058457 granted on 2022-03-22. 
 
Modifications: 
We would like to add a Zero Wait DFS feature to the previously certified devices.  
There has been no change to the hardware. 
There has been no changes to the original Software Distribution and Security procedure.  
 
Original Certification Grant Date: 22-Mar-2022 
Original SW version:  8.10.0.0 
 
New SW version:  8.11.0.0_85179 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Name: Mark Hill 
Position: Regulatory Compliance Engineer 
Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company 


